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Dear Positive Astro Parents/Guardians: 

 

We are excited to offer our Astro Academy Program to our students and parents for afterschool care! Our program is an 

exciting opportunity for students to participate in several educational activities and clubs:  

 

• Daily Homework Assistance   

• Healthy Snacks 

• Outside Physical Education 

• Home Economics/Sewing Club 

• Gardening Club 

• Arts and Crafts Club 

• Handwriting 

• Trivia    

• Games 

Our program will be begin the first day of school, August 31, 2020. The afternoon Astro Academy will run from 3:10 

p.m. through 6:00 p.m. The weekly cost will be $50.00 for the first child, $45.00 for the second sibling, and $40.00 for 

each additional sibling. There is a one-time registration fee of $10.00 per child that is due at the time of registration. 

 

All parents must park in the parking lot, walk in and sign your child out. Please remember to bring your photo ID.  

 

This program will run only when school is in session. Therefore, it will be important for you to find alternative care for 

your child when school is not in session. 

 

Lastly, our program will follow the behavior policies set forth in the Charlotte County’s Schools Student Code of 

Conduct. 

 

Please fill out the attached if you would like to register your child for our Astro Academy Program. Please note that there 

will be a $1.00 charge for every minute of late pick-up per Astro Academy student due to us having to reimburse the 

employee who has to stay overtime. Payment is due at time of pick-up. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Angie Taillon, Principal 

 

 


